
 

LETTER FROM THE CABINET SECRETARY FOR JUSTICE TO THE JUSTICE SUB-
COMMITTEE FOR POLICING, DATED 21 APRIL 2017 
 
 
Dear Mary 
 
SCOTTISH POLICE AUTHORITY 
 
Following recent public and parliamentary interest in the governance of the Scottish Police 
Authority, I have asked Her Majesty’s Chief Inspector of Constabulary in Scotland to bring 
forward aspects of his intended statutory inspection into the state, efficiency and 
effectiveness of the Authority scheduled for 2017/18.  The specific areas I have asked him to 
focus on in this early work are transparency and accountability. 
 
I attach a copy of the letter that have sent to HMICS in this regard. I am pleased to say that 
HMICS has confirmed that he is able to undertake this work which will be progressed over 
the course of the next month. 
 
    
MICHAEL MATHESON 
 
------------------------------------ 
 
COPY OF LETTER FROM CABINET SECRETARY FOR JUSTICE TO HER MAJESTY’S 
CHIEF INSPECTOR OF CONSTABULARY IN SCOTLAND, DATED 20 APRIL 2017 
 
 
Dear Derek 
 
SPA GOVERNANCE AND TRANSPARENCY 
 
As you will be aware, there has been ongoing public and parliamentary interest in the 
governance of the Scottish Police Authority, as illustrated by the meeting of the Public Audit 
and Post-Legislative Scrutiny Committee today.  The focus of interest has been around 
openness and transparency in the way SPA conducts its business.  
 
You have set out your intention to undertake a statutory inspection into the state, efficiency 
and effectiveness of the Authority in the course of 2017/18.  Having reflected on the level of 
interest in these matters I am writing to ask you to bring forward those aspects of your 
planned review that relate to transparency and accountability. 
 
I am keen to see this work move forward and would be grateful if you could confirm that you 
would be able to progress work in this area over the course of the next month. I would also 
be keen that I and my officials are kept appraised of how you would intend to approach this 
work and of progress. 
 
I am copying this letter to Andrew Flanagan and John Foley. 
 
 
 
MICHAEL MATHESON 

 


